





Rode Chapel Spring Sale on April 27th.

There will be refreshments, a raffle and stalls. Thanks to a family relocating we have lots of children's books for sale, all at 50p each. Come along and bag a bargain! All proceeds will go towards better access for the Quiet Garden.



How the 50/50 sale works:

Bring your clean unwanted clothes to Chapel during the week before the sale. Each item must have a label pinned to it bearing your name and how much you would like for it. When it is sold the proceeds will be split 50/50 between you and the Chapel. If you wish to donate the entire proceeds to Chapel that is completely acceptable and gratefully received! Unwanted items must be collected after the sale and anything not collected by the following week will be taken to a Charity Shop of our choosing.